
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 
ON KANAN ROAD

Expect Travel Delays between US 101 and Cornell Road  

In late-August and September, general construction will be ongoing on Kanan Road, between 
US 101 and Cornell Road.

Construction activities include:
•  Roadway and pavement improvements
•  Construction of medians on Kanan Road
•  Curb and gutter construction 
•  Installation of a reclaimed water pipeline at the Kanan / Agoura intersection

During construction activities on Kanan Road, motorists and cyclists should plan for travel delays 
through the area and allow additional time to reach their destinations. Traffic control measures will be 
in place, however, motorists and cyclists are advised to use alternate routes. 

www.twitter.com/CityAgouraHills (818) 597-7356www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us

What:   Construction activities on Kanan Road, between US 101 and Cornell Road

When:  Late-August through September 2016, 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday

Why:     As part of the Agoura Road Widening Project, construction activities will be ongoing on 
                  Kanan Road through September 2016. Crews will be working on Kanan Road to improve 
                  travel for motorists, cyclists and pedestrians. 

Please be advised,  dates and times are subject to change due to inclement weather and other 

unforeseen operational factors.

For More Information:
Please visit www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us or call the City of Agoura Hills Public Works Department at 
(818) 597-7356. You can also sign up to receive project updates through the city's C-Mail or 
Twitter, @cityagourahills.
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